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Comments:

I am a full-time working mom, being emploved by the government (new contract term) and having a two-
year-old boy and 3-month-old girl. If the governemnt is seriously want to increase the birth rate, I hope the
government should allow their employee to have "no-pay" leave after the 10 weeks maternity leave. The
maternity leave is too short in HK, take the example in Europe countries, they give 1 year maternity leave in
average. Even our motherland, China, allows mother to have 6 months maternity leaves.

Just two months' time for taking rest, looking after the baby and breastfeeding is considered to be
insufficient.



